
Buddy Poppy / National Home   2021 – 2022 

Gennie Pickens     genniepic1951@yahoo.com 

56589 Pine Rd.     (574) 210-8310  cell phone 

South Bend, IN  46619 

 

Buddy Poppy 

 

1. I am asking that you have a Buddy Poppy display promoting distribution and 

education at your Post/Auxiliary and in the Community (outreach).  Be 

creative, think outside the box. Send pictures. 

2. Host at least one Buddy Poppy drive with or without the Post. 

3. Use your Buddy Poppy in another VFW National Program.  Explain how you 

used them. 

4. Participate in at least one of the Buddy Poppy contest at Dept.  Fall Contest 

will be a Public Promotion of the Buddy Poppy Campaign display or decorative 

holiday display.   Spring will be a Memorial or Inspirational display. 

 

DISTRIBUTION OF BUDDY POPPIES SHOULD BE INCLUDED IN EVERY POST, 

DISTRICT OR DEPARTMENT ACTIVITY OR ANYTHING IN WHICH YOU 

PARTICIPATE. MEMBERSHIP DRIVES, PATRIOTIC EVENTS, EVEN BINGO 

SHOULD INCLUDE DISTRIBUTION OF OUR FAVORITE FLOWER! 

 

National Home 

5.  Promote the National Home within your Post/Aux and in the Community 

(outreach) 

6. Promote the National Home Helpline within the Post/Aux and Community 

(outreach) 

7. Purchase a National Home Life Membership at $50.00 

 

 

The VFW National Home for Children website:  www.vfwnationalhome.org 

The National Home Helpline  1-800-313-4200  

Check out AmazonSmile, donate, hold fundraisers, pay your Health & Happiness 

donation. 
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